
Item no 5.3 
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Rose for answer by the 

Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 30 April 2015  

   

Question (1) Could the number of employees who have left Edinburgh 
Council in each of the last three years under Voluntary Early 
Release Arrangements, voluntary or compulsory 
redundancy or Voluntary Severance, be updated to the end 
of March 2015? 

Answer   

Question (2) How many of these, over the three years, were the subject 
of disciplinary action or contemplated disciplinary action? 

Answer   

   

 
 


